June 28, 2005

Mr. Mark Smith
Shiloh High School
21751 N. 575%, st.
Hume, Illinois 61932

Dear Mr. Smith,

The program you teach your students and the passion you show the young people
in learning a trade that can be applied in our rural setting as well as cities afar, fill me
with much gratitude and respect for you. I grew up in an area much like Hume, Illinois. I
worked in the cabinet industry for 20 years, with 16 years managing the finish
department which lead me to Becker Acroma Inc. of Canada, selling wood finishes in
the United States and Mexico for the next 5 years, even training in Italy for 2 weeks on
their elaborate systems. Now I am back in my home area of Arthur, Illinois, selling and
servicing wood coatings to the many cottage shops, and to your program. My point is
this. You never know where life will lead you. Mr. Smith, what you are doing for the
young people in your program will <never> be forgotten by them.

With Much Respect

Stan Sanner
ACCESSA



